

WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL

Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Dear Parents/Carers,

In Year 4 we are studying the unit Mamma Mia for music during this half term. We have made a great start and the children are loving the songs. We feel there is a wonderful opportunity to put the songs into context by the end of the half term where we would very much like to watch the film Mamma Mia with the children where we could all join in with the songs!

We realise it is a PG rated film and would need therefore your permission for your child to take part in this.

Please indicate below whether you would like your child to take part in the Mamma Mia singalong and return the form to their teacher.

Many thanks for your continued co-operation.

Year 4 teachers

(Mr Johnston, Miss Bassi, Mrs Walsh, Mrs Peach)

I give / do not give permission for (child's name) Mia during the week beginning 23 rd October 2023.			in class to watch N	
Signed:	(parent/carer)	Date:		

Tel: 024 7633 5697

Email: Admin @whitmorepark.coventry.sch.uk













